
From: vernrseymour@tbaytel.net <vernrseymour@tbaytel.net> 

Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 9:09 AM 

To: Krista Power <Krista.Power@thunderbay.ca> 

Cc: rebeccajohnson@tbaytel.net <rebeccajohnson@tbaytel.net>; Albert Aiello 

<Albert.Aiello@thunderbay.ca>; Andrew Foulds <Andrew.Foulds@thunderbay.ca>; 

Michael Zussino <Michael.Zussino@thunderbay.ca>; Crystal DePeuter 

<Crystal.DePeuter@thunderbay.ca> 

Subject: RE: You where absolutely correct. 

  

Thank you: 

 

In truth my deputation will be based on the flaws I see in both concepts. Also my 

suggestion to make each option more acceptable, successful and palatable. I do have 

my opinion but since I do not have the final say but, council does, does it truly have any 

bearing on the outcome of councils deliberation? I will gladly state I like the 4 ward 

model but with the caveat that I reject the additional at-large positions. I have no plan for 

a power point as a component. 

 

Hope that is sufficient. 

 

Vern 

 


